
 
WELCOME TO VISIT SI NORWAY! 

SCHOLARSHIP FOR STUDY TRIP OFFERED! 
 

In SI Norway, we are happy to continue our biennial tradition of 
inviting two sisters from European clubs to visit us. We warmly 
welcome your application if you want to see how Soroptimists in 
Norway organise the work locally and share your experiences from 
Soroptimist activities in your club and union. 
 

Two applicants, each from different unions, will be selected for the 
study visit.  
 

The visit has a timeframe of 10 days and must include participation 
in SI Norway’s annual meeting in Halden, 19 – 21 September 2025, 
at Byparken Halden, Jernbanegt.2, 1767 Halden.   
 

 

How to apply 
In your letter, please 
state the following:  

Name and age 
--- 

Your e-mail address 
and phone number 

--- 
Occupation 
Languages  

--- 
Union and club 

--- 
Your motivation for 

the visit  
--- 

Special interests 
--- 

How you plan to 
disseminate your 

acquired knowledge    
--- 

At the annual 
meeting, we would 
appreciate a short 

presentation/ report 
on your stay with the 

clubs in Norway 
  ---- 

If you have any 
questions before 
applying, please 

contact  
Karin 

unionspresident@ 
soroptimstnorway.no 

 
We are a global voice 

for women! 

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATION: 
31 MARCH 2025  

 
The Scholarship includes a stay of a couple of days at some of our local 
clubs in the area around the Oslofjord and culminates with participation in 
the annual meeting in Halden. Dates for arrival and departure and a 
detailed program for the visit will be settled together with the chosen study 
trip guests.   
 
The Scholarship includes: 

• Travel expenses within Norway 
• Preferably, staying in private homes when visiting the clubs 
• The hosting club will cover the costs in connection with your stay 

with them 
Travel expenses to and from Norway are not included; the guests 
themselves must cover these costs.  
 
How to apply: 
If you are interested in applying for a scholarship, please write a short 
letter (details in blue cell) and send your letter to: 
programdirector@soroptimistnorway.no (Skjoldvor) 
governor@soroptimistnorway.no  (Torunn – gov.suppleant) 
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